
  

 

 

Cyclone Chapter of SHRM 

Meeting Minutes 

 

at ISU Alumni Association 

September 14, 2017 

 

The meeting was called to order by Jessica Stolee at 8:10 a.m.   

 

Present:     45 Human Resource Professionals  

 

Introductions, Announcements, and Accomplishments: 

 Ballots for 2018 Executive Committee will be posted in the next couple of weeks.  We will send out an 

email asking for you to vote.  If you are interested in being included on the ballot, please contact me 

before Monday to make sure we include you.  We encourage you to volunteer and help further our 

professional association. 

 Next month’s meeting is at First National Bank.  Please see the reminder emails for address and parking 

instructions. 

 As a reminder, we encourage you all to join us at the State SHRM conference next month.  Because of 

the State conference we will be meeting October 19
th

. 

 Deb Malsom shared their Excellence in the Workplace professional development opportunity.  Next 

meeting is October 3, 2017, and the Topic is Conflict Resolution.  Meeting location will be at the 

Science Building. 

 Jeff Staton announced Fort Dodge had their first Charter meeting.   

 Chelsey announced she attended the Student Chapter meeting.  This Chapter has had a lot of transition, 

but current president is engaged.  We would love to see this Chapter succeed and they are looking at a 

panel discussion for their next meeting, October 5, 2017, from 6-7 pm.  We will be looking for 

volunteers to serve on this panel.  See Chelsey if interested.   

 

Financials: 

The August 10, 2017, financial report was attached to the meeting announcement.  August’s ending balances 

were:  
 Checking - $18,694.85 

 Savings - $3,780.21 

 CD #1 - $8,885.72 

 CD #2 - $5,263.89 

Motion was made and seconded to approve the August 31, 2017, financials as presented. Motion carried.  

 

Minutes: 

The minutes of the August 10, 2017, meeting were posted on the chapter website and attached to the meeting 

announcement. Motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes as presented.  Motion carried. 

 

Business meeting adjourned. 

 

Program: 

Gale Mote, Gale Mote Associates, presented “Happiness and the Bottom Line: Making the Connection!” 

 

Closing 

Meeting adjourned. The next meeting will be on October 19, 2017, at First National Bank. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cheryl Baker 

Secretary/Treasurer 


